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20 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Re. Application to vary licence for The Marlborough, 90 High Street, Marlborough (existing 
premises licence no. LN / 14899)   
 
We have read the application by Mr Jason Kalen to vary the terms of his licence as follows: 
 

- To permit the sale of alcohol in a semi-permanent outside bar due to the corona 
virus 

- To serve alcohol and play recorded music (though we note section F of the 
application is left blank as to detail) 

- The serving of alcohol to extend to 23.30 on week days and 00.00 on Friday and 
Saturday 

 
We wish to make the following representations: 
 

- Prevention of public nuisance 
o The proposed outside area immediately abounds a residential bock, of which 

our house forms part – the noise from people congregating outside late in 
the evening / at night will result in a loss of amenity and public nuisance 

o The use of floodlighting will present another public nuisance / loss of amenity 
at night 

- The prevention of harm to children 
o The proposed outside area is also adjacent to a school boarding house; it 

does not seem appropriate for school children to be walking right past a beer 
garden 

- To prevent crime and disorder 
o The High Street in Marlborough is already subject to considerable noise and 

disorder from drunk individuals leaving pubs and night clubs 
o Extending the licensing hours and provision of alcohol in a premises in the 

High Street will only add to this 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
David and Amabel Harvey-Evers 


